


































































































ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF ECoNOMIC
AND COMMUNITY AFFAIRS

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

KENNETH W. BOSWELL
DIRECTOR

KAy IveEY
GOVERNOR

March 27, 2023

The Honorable Jeff Clemons

Chairman of the Cullman County Commission
500 Second Avenue SW, Room 105

Cullman, Alabama 35055-0205

Re: Recreational Trails Program (RTP)
Project 21-RT-55-02 — Stony Lonesome OHV Park Maintenance Equipment
Final Inspection Report

Dear Chairman Clemons:

On February 21, 2023, Ms. LaToya Edwards received photographs verifying the completion of
the above referenced project. The information contained in this report is based on that
documentation.

Project Details

Date Expiration Date Grant Final Close Inspected By
Approved Date Inspected Amount Evaluation Project
09/24/2021 05/31/2023  02/21/2023 $159,794.88 Excellent Yes LaToya Edwards

Final Inspection Results

Yes No N/A

[E D [:] The project was completed in accordance with the project agreement.
D D The quality of the site and/or the development is satisfactory.

(1 [ [ Therewereno safety hazards observed at the park.

D [:] <] The required RTP acknowledgement signs and/or civil rights non-
discrimination signs are displayed.
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D X] The facilities are accessible to the physically handicapped.
<] The natural features of the site are adequately protected.
<] There are no overhead utilities within the project boundaries.

The site is being used for recreational purposes only.
The hours of park operation are reasonable.

The user fee schedule complies with RTP requirements.
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The project is in substantial compliance with RTP regulations and no
major deficiencies were observed.

Final Inspection Comments

A condition of the RTP funding is that grant recipients develop, operate, and maintain RTP
assisted facilities and equipment in accord with federal and state regulations. As of the date of
the inspection, the Stony Lonesome OHV Park Maintenance Equipment Project is in substantial
compliance with state and federal regulations. Therefore, the Cullman County Commission
should be commended on the satisfactory completion of this project.

If you have any questions regarding your RTP project, please contact Ms. Edwards, Programs
Manager, at (334) 242-5382.

Sincerely,

Crog0 7 30000,

Crystal G. Talley, Division Chief
Federal Initiatives and Recreation Division

CGT:LE:km
cc: ADECA Financial Services
Ms. Tiffany Green-Oldacre, Grant Specialist, NARCOG
Mr. Bradley Williams, Director, Cullman County Economic Development













































































































































